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Happy New Year!!!! 2025 is Here!!!! 
 

 

Check out the CCRPI Gains that Cascade made in 2024 that was released to 

the public December 2024.  Look at us continuing to grow from good to 

GREAT!  Growing in every area from the previous school!!! 

 

 
 

January at a Glance 
We want to see all of our scholars back in school on January 7, 2025.  As you 

can see from the image above, Cascade’s student attendance is an area that 

definitely needs improvement.  We can only improve in attendance if we have 

the full support of the parents.  We ask that you please do not delay the 

students’ return from the Winter Break so we can grow to even higher heights 

for this school year.  We will celebrate the students that exceeded on their 

Winter MAP Assessment on January 9th by allowing those students to have 

fun on a Game Truck.  The students are looking forward to Game Truck Day.  

They definitely earned this reward as a whole.  On January 23, 2025, we will 

celebrate the achievements that our students made during the first semester.  

The awards program will be divided by grade bands.  Please see the calendar 

of events for your scholar’s program time.  
 

 

In Conclusion 
It has been a great first semester.  I look forward to sharing our first semester 

growth data with you in the next edition of the parent newsletter.  For now, I  

 

Important Reminders 
 

Jan. 9 Report Cards Go Home 

 

Jan. 9 MAP Growth Exceeds 

Game Truck 

 

Jan. 20 Martin Luther King, Jr. 

Day – No School 

 

Jan. 22 APS Social Studies Fair 

 

Jan. 23 1st Semester Awards  

      Pre-K-2nd 8:00-9:00 

      3rd-5th 9:30-10:30 

 

Jan. 28 APS Science Fair   
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wish you a wonderful winter break.  Enjoy the time with family and friends 

and let’s do it all again in 2025. 

 

Happy Holidays!!!!! 
 

 

Ms. Tiffany Momon, Principal 

tmomon@atlanta.k12.ga.us  

(404)802-8100 
 

  

 



 

 

 

     

 

 

 

  


